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Dear Dr. Claire Janoir,

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the 4t International Latin American Clostridioides difficile symposium - ILACDS (online
event), which will be held on November 6-8, 2023 as plenary lecture untitled “The Clostridioides difficile biofilm: myths and realities”
at November 6, at 9:30 h (UTC -3). The ILACDS will provide a fantastic platform for notable speakers, clinical and medical professionals,
researchers, and industry leaders from across the world to learn, share and network. Your ideas and skills-asa researcher in the field are
extremely valuable and necessary for a successful conference. We would like to encourage you and your research group(s) to submit
their work to the ILACDS, which will be presented as a flash talk if chosen. We really like to have your gracious presence at our

esteemed conference.

Sincerely,
The Committee organizer
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